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DFA Veterinary Seminar 
Exploring Post-Weaning Diarrhea and Tackling Antimicrobial Resistance  

Mark Your Calendar: October 1st – 3rd 
Join us for an engaging and thought-provoking veterinary seminar in Denmark, where we will dive deep 

into the challenges of post-weaning diarrhea, the phase after zinc, and the ever-evolving reality of 

antimicrobial resistance. This event promises lively discussions, expert insights, and hands-on experiences 

that will leave you inspired and better equipped to tackle these pressing issues. 

Program Highlights 

Wednesday, October 1st 

• Evening: Arrival in Denmark – Settle in and prepare for an enriching seminar. 

Thursday, October 2nd 

• 08:00: Warm welcome and topic introduction by veterinarian Inger Morthorst Møller. 

• 09:30: Interactive case discussions with participants – Share your experiences and strategies for 

managing post-weaning diarrhea in herds. 

• 12:00: Lunch – A chance to refuel and network with peers. 

• 13:00: Insights from the Veterinary Laboratory, Kjellerup. Veterinarian Svend Haugegaard unveils 

resistance patterns in Danish herds. 

• 15:00: Reflections and open dialogue on the day’s discoveries – Expand your perspectives. 

• 18:00: Dinner – Savor a relaxed evening with colleagues and new friends. 

Friday, October 3rd 

• 08:00: Visit to Protekta Farms, Kalundborg – Witness firsthand the latest research and practical 

recommendations on managing post-weaning diarrhea, presented by Professor Ken Steen 

Pedersen and the farm’s operations manager. 

• 15:00: Departure – Take home valuable knowledge, fresh ideas, and connections to last a lifetime. 

Why Attend? 
This seminar is more than just a learning opportunity; it’s a chance to connect with leading experts, share 

experiences with fellow veterinarians, and gain actionable insights that can transform your approach to 

herd health management. Don’t miss out on this unique, collaborative, and inspiring event! 

Note 
Program details are subject to change. Stay tuned for updates to ensure you don’t miss any exciting 

additions! 


